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11 November 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

YEAR 12 GEOGRAPHY FIELD TRIP TO DERBYSHIRE 
FRIDAY 26 to SATURDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2016 

 
Many thanks for the interest shown in this trip and I can now confirm that the full cost of the trip is £65 – 
so the balance to pay is £15. 

The trip will leave the school at approximately 11 am on Friday 26 February 2016 and will return at 
approximately 9.30 pm on Saturday 27 February.  The group will stay at the Edale Youth Hostel and 
travel by School minibus.  There will be three members of staff accompanying the group.  All pupils will 
be covered by the School’s insurance policy. 

The contact details for the hostel are: YHA Edale Nether Booth, Edale, Hope Valley S33 7ZH; telephone: 
01433 670302.  Mobile phone reception is likely to be patchy in this area – but there are usually pay-
phones in YHA hostels.   E-mail - Edale@yha.org.uk.  If you need to contact your son in an emergency 
during normal hours whilst we are away you should phone the school and they will be able to contact 
me.   I will also provide an out-of-hours contact number nearer the time. 

Your son will need a packed lunch on the Friday.  He will receive an evening meal on the Friday, and 
breakfast and a packed lunch on the Saturday as part of the cost of the overnight stay at Edale YHA.  
We will stop at a motorway services on the Saturday evening for a meal so he will need to have some 
money (c. £10) for this. 

I will issue a kit list in due course but it’s important to make sure your son has an adequate set of 
waterproofs and suitable warm clothing; the weather in the Peak District at this time of the year can be 
both cold and wet!  Please note that jeans will not be permitted during the day for reasons of health and 
safety. 

 
Deadline for balance payment: Friday 27 November 2015 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
(link codes are only needed for online account set up). 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any 
medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Alex Cooper 
Head of Geography 
agc@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


